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Good Afternoon	
 	
Temporary road closure –  Class III (C3001) Milford Haven 
to Dale road, St Ishmaels	
 	
I have received a request from HT Installations Ltd for the 
temporary closure of a section of the class III (C3001) road, St 
Ishmaels; from its junction with Bicton Road, east to its junction 
with the unclassified (U6043) road leading to Sandy Haven.	
 	
The closure is necessary so that telecommunication work can 
be carried out.	
 	
The works are proposed to commence on Wednesday 9th 
March 2016 for five days, and in order to minimise disruption 
the works will be carried out between the hours of 09:30am – 
15:00pm.	
 	
The alternative route for traffic will be via the C3056 towards 
Hasguard Cross, B4327 Haverfordwest to Dale road and class 
III (C3051) Dale road to its junction with the C3001 Herbrandston 
to Dale road.	
 	
Pedestrian access will be maintained.	



 	
I have attached a plan for your information detailing the closure 
and alternative route. Should you have any comments 
regarding the above proposal I would be grateful to receive 
them by Friday 19th February 2016.	
		
Regards,	
		
		
		
Michaela Sheppard	
Traffic and Road Safety Technical Clerk	
 	
Pembrokeshire County Council	
County Hall	
Haverfordwest	
Pembrokeshire	
SA61 1TP	
 	
01437 775088	
		
		


